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 Mr Long COMMNT2015/0437/P 03/03/2015  13:32:41 It is not clear from the application whether the proposed access from the rear of the property (alley 

behind 2-8 Maryon Mews) is intended to be for construction purposes only or act as a new permanent 

entrance.

The reason I ask is that the alley is not currently used for regular access other than by the mews houses 

(2-8) for maintenance. It is occupied by plants and flowers and isn't suitable 

for use as a regular through route without impacting its look and  appearance or creating privacy issues 

for those 

properties whose rear windows face it.

Clarification would be appreciated. 

I have no comments on the other parts.

6 Maryon Mews

Hampstead

London
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